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WILMINGTON MANUFACTURING

CASTLE H AYNE ROAL e P. O. BOX 780 . WILMINGTON, N. C. 28401.}((15) 54$.h00g * } [RTMENT

October 7, 1980

Mr. J. Philip Stohr, Chief
Fuel Facility & hlaterials Safety Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII
101 hlarietta Street, NW, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear tir. Stohr:
t

References: (1) NRC Inspection Report RII:TCM, 15000039/80-12,
dated 7/29/80

(2) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-111

Thank you very much for your letter reporting the results of the
inspection by Mr. T. C. McArthur of a shipment of radioactive
waste from cur facility on arrival at the Chem-Nuclear Systems,
Inc., Barnwell, S. C., dispos:tl site, on June 17-20, 1980.

This inspection report does not contain any information which we
believe to be proprietary.

Very truly yours, l

i

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY
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thur L. Kaplan, Manager
Licensing & Compliance Audits
M/C J26
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